
Sacred Heart Catholic Church 
 

1031 South 12th Street Sabetha, KS 66534 Office Phone: 785-284-0888    
Website: www.NEKansasCatholics.org  Facebook: NE Kansas Catholics   

Parish Alerts via Texting: text NEKSCATHOLICS to 84576 to join! 

Mass Schedule & Intentions 
Tuesday, July 10, 2018 
5:15pm  Sacred Heart L&D Members of the Ed & Adelaide Schmitz Family 
6:00pm  St. Augustine Raymond & Norma Jurgensmeier †  
Wednesday, July 11, 2018 
8:00am  St. James Norbert Broxterman †  
5:15pm   Sacred Heart  Ray & Margaret Deaver †  
Thursday, July 12, 2018 
5:15pm   Sacred Heart  Larry Haug † 
Friday, July 13, 2018  
5:15pm       Sacred Heart L&D Members of the Ben & Mary Strathman Family  
Saturday, July 14, 2018  
4:00pm  Sacred Heart  Parishioners of Sacred Heart, St. Augustine & St. James  
6:30pm    St. James Dale  Meyer † 
Sunday, July 15, 2018  
8:30am     St. Augustine For a Successful Picnic  
10:30am   Sacred Heart Galen Runnebaum † 

Father Jaime Zarse 
Phone: 913-226-9276 

Email: Jaime.zarse@yahoo.com 
 

Caitlyn Renyer, Secretary 
Email: caitlyn@nekansascatholics.org 

Gina Sallman, Director of Faith Formation 
Cell Phone:  785-285-0590 

Email: gina@nekansascatholics.org 
 

D’Ann Niehues & Joni Tangeman, Bookkeeper 
Email: dann@nekansascatholics.org 

Sacrament of  
Reconciliation is 
celebrated a half 

hour before  
weekend  

Masses or by  
appointment.  

Please submit bulletin items to Caitlyn by 10:00AM on Wednesday. 

“As the Lord spoke to me, the spirit entered me and set me on 
my feet, and I heard the one who was speaking say to me, ‘Son 

of man, I am sending you…’” EZEKIEL 2:2-3  
God asks each of us to do some special work for Him. He gives us 

the resources we need to do His work. However, do we  
listen to God when He calls? Do we get up on our feet and use 

our talent to do the work He asks of us? Remember, God doesn’t 
call the equipped, he equips the called.  

Collection Report : July 1, 2018 

Regular $2,046.00 

Plate $153.00 

Total $2,199.00 

This year, Sacred Heart Altar  
Society is offering  

original Christmas Cards,  
designed by a parishioner and  

featuring Sacred Heart's Sanctuary 
at Christmas. We will kick off sales 

at the church picnic on August 12th.  
The card sales will be located at the 

Pot-of-Gold table.  

If you would like to make a donation to the Kelly Youth Rally, it would be greatly appreciated 
by the sponsors and the youth participating in this spiritual event. Checks may be made payable to 

“Kelly Youth Rally” and sent by July 20, 2018 to:  Leah Hermesch 1040 M Road, Corning, KS 66417 

Father Jamie's Welcome 

Lunch will be held in the hall 

after 10:30am mass  

on Sunday, July 8th. 

Everyone is welcome!!!! 

Parish Picnics : Good Food - Good Fellowship  
"Day by day continuing with one mind in the temple and breaking bread from house to house, they were taking their 

meals together with gladness and sincerity of heart." Acts 2:46 

All are welcome to join us for our parish picnics. Please invite a friend or neighbor.  

• Sunday, July 8th - Sacred Heart, Baileyville - Serving begins at 5pm 

Roast Beef & Ham Dinner | Adults: $10 Children (10yrs & under): $5 | Quilts & Auction at 9pm | 
Games and Lunch Stand on the grounds 

• Sunday, July 15th -  St. Augustine, Fidelity  - Serving begins at 4:30pm  
Chicken & Ham Dinner served family style | Adults: $10; Children (4-10yrs): $5; 3yrs & under: free  

Games & Lunch stand | Air Conditioned wait & hall | Chance to win a Quilt & other prizes!  

• Sunday, August 12th - Sacred Heart, Sabetha - Serving begins at 4:30m. 

Liturgical Ministry Schedule 

 
SERVERS LECTOR SACRISTAN 

EUCHARISTIC  
MINISTERS  

MONEY  
COUNTERS 

Saturday, 
July 14 

4:00pm 

Noah Kroll 
___________ 

Jan Weber  Jan Weber  Linda Baumgartner 
Dan Dalinghaus 

Janice Dalinghaus  

July 8 
Lana Wells 

Linda Baumgartner 

Sunday, 
July 15 

10:30am 

Hillary Krebs 
Emily Krebs 

Harper Schmelzle 
Aubrey Schmelzle  

Laura Fortmeyer  Carol Nolte  Scott Krebs 
Christine Krebs 

Harold Schmelzle 
Shelly Schmelzle 
Janice Steinlage 

Lori Lackey  

July 15 
Scott Krebs 

Bill Roggenkamp 

Please pray for the  
following individuals, their  

families, and caregivers: 
. 

Lorraine Bredahl, Dick Broxterman,  
Ryan Dodd, Hudson Gardner, Brianna  

Hermesch, Mike Horton, Phylurie Johns,  
Larry Kruse, Fred Maschewski, Pat  

Matthews, Robert McNally, Dick Osterhaus, 
Randy Scott & Jason VanVerth. 

. 

Please call the Parish Office when a name can be removed. 

Parish Calendar / Upcoming Events 

July 8 Journey in the Word 6-7pm 

July 11 Knights of Columbus Meeting  

July 12 Rosary 12:10pm 

July 20&21 24 Hour Adoration 

July 15 Food Pantry Drive 

July 15 Hospitality - Lester Niehues, Tom Palmer, 
Mike Lierz, and Ryan Lierz Families 

Aug 12 Sacred Heart Parish Picnic 

http://www.NEKansasCatholics.org
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FAITH FORMATION NEWS AND OPPORTUNITIES 

“Growing as disciples of Jesus and making disciples for Jesus.” 

CCD/CYO Dates to Note: 

• July 15th-20th - Totus Tuus Week 
• Saturday, August 18th - Adult/Catechist Mini 
Retreat in Seneca 

• Saturday, August 18th - Kelly Youth Rally  

2nd Rural Catholic Youth Conference 
"Crafted & Worthy" 

November 17-18 | Topeka's Capitol Plaza Hotel.  
Two-day conference features national speakers, 

The Mikey Needleman Band, Mass, adoration, 
breakouts, and more! Please contact Gina if you 

would like to attend. You will be super spoiled on 
this weekend!! 

Unbound Letters We need to catch up with 
writing letters to our sponsored friends through 

Unbound. All students who would like to read 
letters received and write a letter or draw a pic-
ture are invited to meet at Sacred Heart on the 

following dates:  
Wednesday, July 11th: 9:00am - 11:00am OR  

Wednesday, July 25th - 9:00am-11:00am.  
This is a come and go event - you don't have to 
stay for whole time. If you can not meet during 

these times, but would be willing to read/
respond to letters, please contact Gina. 

Attention College age/Young 
Adults: NATURE'S CALL  

Just imagine the best Labor Day  
weekend you’ve ever had. Now take it 
and multiply it by at least 1,000. Now 
you’re getting close to understanding 

just how great Nature’s Call is. Imagine 
yourself and a few hundred of your 

best friends going down to the lake and 
simply enjoying God’s creation.  

CHECK OUT: https://www.naturescall.camp/ 

REBOOT with Chris Stefanick of Real Life  

Catholic & creator of CHOSEN (our confirmation  
program) will be in Horton on Thursday, Novem-
ber 15th. Tickets are $22.  This evening is intended 
for ages 12-100. Don't miss this special opportunity 

with an highly sought after speaker to help  
REBOOT your faith and relationship with  

Jesus....and think of inviting someone- coworker, 
family, neighbor, friend! For more information 

about REBOOT LIVE & CHRIS, check 
out www.reallifecatholic.com or contact Gina 

Sallman. 
God our Father, we ask you to inspire our parish with 

bold, contagious faith.  Help us to experience the Gospel 
as never before, to be brought to a closer friendship with 
You, to share the beauty, power and truth of the Gospel 

with the world, to live the life we were made for, 
through Christ our Lord. Amen.  

St. James Feast Day - Movie Night 
We will gather in the cool basement of St. 

James at 7:00pm on Wednesday, July 25th, 
the feast of St. James in fellowship to watch 

the blockbuster movie, I Can Only Imag-
ine.  Please feel free to bring comfortable 

camp chairs or cushions, candy or snack and 
your own drink. Hot, fresh air-popped pop-

corn will be provided. All are welcome - youth 
to adult, families and friends!!!   

Marriage Minute 
Do you ever get frustrated with your spouse for doing that one small, annoying thing over and over 
even though you have made it clear that it bothers you? Have you ever been frustrated with yourself 
for having to apologize for the same thing? Weakness is hard to accept… both in ourselves and our 
spouse. This weekend’s readings tell us that when we are weak, we are strong. Why? • Every act of 
forgiveness is a recommitment to love that makes us stronger. • Our own weakness makes us hum-
ble, relying on God’s grace. • Accepting our spouse’s weakness helps us to be patient with ourselves 
(and vice versa!). Stuck thinking about your spouse’s faults? Try massive amounts of compliments and 

affirmation! They don’t erase weakness, but change your focus.  

Celebrate your independence from unnatural methods of birth 
control by learning Natural Family Planning! Free yourself from 

side effects - physical and spiritual - and find life, liberty, and 
happiness in your marriage. You are encouraged to attend  

the course in the Sympto-Thermal Method of NFP  
beginning in Topeka on Saturday, July 28th, at 7pm.  

Reasonable course fee; financial assistance available. You 
may call Dana or Eric Runnebaum at 785-380-0062 for the  

location of this class & for more info about other classes in 
the surrounding area. Self-paced online classes are also  
available. Pre-registration is required at www.ccli.org.   

Learn more at nfptopeka.blogspot.com. 

Please pray for this Village Fire! 
July 10 | Quigley Café at the Holy Trinity Catholic Campus | Lenexa | 7-8:30pm 

We are going to praise our Lord. We are going to testify to the power of Jesus Christ. We are going to 
pray deeply. Our hearts are burning for our homes and community! This will be a gathering of disciples, 

many of whom are former leaders from FOCUS, SPO, Camp Tekakwitha, Totus Tuus, TEC, Kairos,  
Alpha, TMIY, Christ Life, CHIRP, Crusillo and other spirit filled apostolates. All are welcome. We are 

praying for our hearts, homes and cities. Please invite those who would be edified by such a gathering. 
There is no cost. This should be wonderfully inspiring evening. Please join in if you can.  

Special Needs Ministry BREATHE Respite Care Program  
Saturday, July 21, 2018 | 4-8pm | Holy Cross Catholic School 8101 West 95th Street Overland Park, Kansas  
BREATHE Respite Care provides the gift of time away from caregiving for families who have a loved 
one with a disability age 5 and older. VOLUNTEERS are needed for the program. Please prayerfully  
consider offering your time. If you have any questions regarding the program please contact Tom  

Racunas, Archdiocese Lead Consultant of the Special Needs Ministry, at 913.647.3054 or by email at 
tracunas@archkck.org or Audrey Amor, Archdiocese Respite Care Coordinator at 816.739.1197 or via 

email at aamor@sjakeepingfaith.org. To register a loved one or to volunteer please go to 
www.archkck.org/specialneeds and complete the online forms.  
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